
NPS School Committee – Executive Session 

 

July 24, 2020 
 

SCHOOL COMMITTTEE MEETING - EXECUTIVE SESSION 

October 22, 2020 

Present: Chair; Pauline Proch,  Zona Tanner-Butler, Steve Sortevik 

Superintendent Elizabeth Hallett, & School Committee Clerk Logan O’Connor 

.  

 

At 8:16 pm, Pauline Proch called the meeting to order in Executive session, already in Open session, adjourned to 

Executive session via a new Zoom link.  A motion was made by Steve Sortevik, and seconded by Zona Butler, to 

enter Executive Session to consider Collective Bargaining. The motion was unanimously approved through a roll 

call vote. 

 

Superintendent Elizabeth Hallett shared the Negotiations team and the NTA have concluded the MOA Negotiations 

process and require now, the School Committee vote of approval, for the Custodial MOA.  Nothing has changed 

from the other MOA’s, the templates are very similar.  Steve Sortevik made a motion for approval, Zona Buter 

seconded, with none opposing, the motion carried by roll call vote. 

 

Chair Proch reflected on an article in the Inquirer & Mirror where the NRTA was not pleased with comments in the 

newspaper about NRTA’s not providing bussing opportunities to the district.  Mrs. Proch reiterated to the 

Committee to please refer to the Chair for any Public Comment on behalf of the School Committee. 

 

The Executive Session was adjourned by roll call vote at 8:23 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Logan O’Connor 

School Committee Clerk 
  


